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It has now been over a year since True Mother’s dedication of the Hyojeong East Garden Museum on 
December 6, 2016. This past year, the museum has provided the opportunity for anyone to relive True 
Parents’ work in America. As we approach 2018, the National Ministry Team invites anyone who made a 
pledge or wants to contribute to the maintenance of True Parents’ history in America to donate to True 
Parents’ history museum.  
 

 
 

 
 



 

 

At the museum’s one-year anniversary celebration, Dr. Michael Mickler, the newly appointed Director of 
the SunHak History Institute, USA, detailed the various achievements and progress of the Hyojeong East 
Garden Museum. He noted how the old kitchen was transformed into a beautiful office for visitors to 
receive refreshments, as well as the numerous special guests that came to the museum to experience True 
Parents’ rich history in America.  
 

 
 
Among the various visitors over the year included members of the Korean Collegiate Association for the 
Research of Principles (KCARP), leaders of Tongil Group, Unificationists who were missionaries for the 
movement in 1975, recipients of the Outstanding Family Award, and students from Sun Moon 
University. Watch the gallery above to see the various visitors who came to see the Hyojeong East 
Garden Museum!  
 

 
 

 


